
WEST JEFFERSON HILLS
SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Board of Directors of the
West  Jefferson  Hills  School
District have rescheduled the
April  2024  School  Board
Meeting.  The  meeting  has
been rescheduled to Monday,
April  22  at  7:30  PM  in  the
Thomas Jefferson High School
LGI. The meeting on Tuesday,
April 23 at 7:30 PM has been
canceled. Please consult the
district  website,
www.wjhsd.net,  for
additional information.

By Order of the Board,
 Tracy A. Harris

Director of Finance


